
Parent link 4/8/2020 Food Distribution and Office procedures 

 

Hello Lake Forest families, this is Sharon Boyd your principal.  I am calling to 

remind you of our daily food distribution here at Lake Forest Elementary. Free 

breakfast and lunch is being served to members of the Lake Forest and 

surrounding communities Monday thru Friday, both students and adults alike. 

Breakfast is served from 8-10 and lunch from 11-1. Please stay in your car and 

provide us access to place the food in your trunk. This process is to ensure the 

safety of our food service workers and those in your family.  

Please note there will be no food service this Friday due to the entire district 

being closed for Good Friday.  

As you all may be aware our office is now working remotely due to the COVID-19 

precautions. If you have questions or concerns and your teacher is not able to 

assist you, you may call the school's main number at 754-323-6350 and leave a 

clear message providing us with your name, contact number and purpose of your 

call. Staff will respond to your call within 2 business days.  

Thank you again for your patience and understanding as we continue to provide 

support to students, parents and community members. Stay safe! 

 


